
 

 

How is it to live as a Muslim in 

Gothenburg? 

This survey is aimed at those who identify as Muslim, live in the municipality of 

Gothenburg and are over the age of 16. 

What is the survey about and why do we want you to participate?   

The City of Gothenburg (the municipality) wants to know more about how it is to 
live as a Muslim in Gothenburg. The information will be used in the municipality's 
work with equality and inclusion. 

The City of Gothenburg has therefore commissioned FoU i Väst, the Gothenburg 
region's research and development unit, to create a survey. The survey contains 

questions about your experience of living in Gothenburg as a Muslim and about 
your encounter with municipal services.  

The study has been approved by the Swedish Ethical Review Authority case 

number 2025-02782-01. 

How do I fill out the survey?   

The survey contains 26–53 questions (depending on how you answer) and takes 
between 5–20 minutes to complete. 

Answering the questions in the survey is voluntary and you can stop participating 

at any time. However, the answers you have already submitted will be saved. 

What happens with my answers?   

We do not collect any information that could identify you personally. Your 
participation is therefore completely anonymous. Remember not to write any 

names or contact information. As we do not know who has answered, we cannot 
show you your own answers or delete them. 

Your answers will be kept private so no one else can see them. FoU i Väst will 

only look at the results as a whole, which means that your individual answers will 
not be linked to you. The results of the survey will be used to write a report for 

the City of Gothenburg, which will also be published on goteborgsregionen.se in 
the spring of 2026.  

Responsible for the study 

FoU i Väst is responsible for this study. You can reach the researchers of this 
study through levaigbg@goteborgsregionen.se. The client is the City of 

Gothenburg. You can reach the responsible staff through 
levande.historia@stadshuset.goteborg.se. 

You can save this information by taking a picture of your screen or by 

downloading the information when you have finished the survey. 

 


